
 
 

Advice/Information for Parents 
Safeguarding 

 
At Welton Primary School, we fully recognise our responsibility to safeguard and 
promote the welfare of all of our pupils. We believe that not only is this a moral and 
statutory responsibility but we know that children who feel safe and secure at school 
are more likely to achieve their full potential. 
 
We want to work in partnership with you, and discuss any concerns we may have or 
that you may have. 
 
It is our intention to inform and involve you at every stage in your child’s time at the 
school. 
 
Since the first priority is your child’s welfare, there may be rare occasions when our 
concern about your child means that we have to consult other agencies even before 
we contact you. 
 
The East Riding Safeguarding Children Board has laid down the procedures we 
follow, and the school has adopted a Safeguarding Policy in line with this for the 
safety of all. 
 
If you want to know more about our procedures or obtain a copy of the Safeguarding 
Policy, please visit our school website www.weltonprimaryschool.com. 
 
The Safeguarding Policy and procedures are reviewed each year or sooner if 
required.  As a parent, if you have any comments or suggestions, please contact the 
Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) or the Safeguarding Governor so that these can 
be considered during the review process. 
 
Mrs Nikki Pidgeon is the Designated Safeguarding Lead for Welton Primary School.  
Mrs Rachel Fell-Chambers is the Governor with responsibility for Safeguarding and 
she can be contacted via the school. 
 
 


